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Dear Members,  

The 18th Annual Luncheon for the Senior Executives 
 

The HAFFA Executive Committee has examined the feasibility of having the Annual Luncheon for the Senior 

Executives to be held in the month of Mid-Autumn Festival so as to invite good speaker(s) ahead of other 

large-scale events, replacing the existing Christmas Luncheon.  This is also a good time of the year that we, all 

members, should unite and celebrate together, and to meet with government officials or close working partners 

to exchange greetings and views on industrial development.  To add value to the function, we have the 

excellency of The Honourable Frankie YICK Chi-Ming, SBS, JP, Legislative Councillor to share with us his 

insights.  You are cordially invited to join our 2017 Annual Luncheon with details as below: 
 

Date : 21 September 2017 (Thursday) 

Time : 12:45 hr (Registration & Cocktail Starts) 
13:00 hr (Luncheon) 

Venue : Regal Kowloon Hotel 富豪九龍酒店富豪九龍酒店富豪九龍酒店富豪九龍酒店 ���� New Venue 

Tivoli 芊妍廳芊妍廳芊妍廳芊妍廳, 3/F, 71 Mody Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon 

Guest Speaker : The Honourable Frankie YICK Chi-Ming, SBS, JP, 

Legislative Councillor 

Topic : “A Forward Looking on the Opportunities for Hong Kong Logistics Industry”  

Luncheon Fee : HK$580.- (HAFFA Members); HK$680.- (non-HAFFA Members)  

Medium : English 

 

It will be an opportune time for you to discuss industrial issue during meal time to which you are welcomed to 

contribute.  Interested parties please return to us the completed reply slip (see attached) confirm your 

participation on or before 06 September 2017 (Wednesday).  If you have any query, please feel free to contact 

Ms. Cheung/Ms. Wong on Tel: 2796 3121. 

 

On behalf of the HAFFA Executive Committee, I look forward to receiving you and your colleague on that 

day! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Brian Wu 

Chairman 


